
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held on October 13, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in 

the City Council Chambers, located in the Gaylord City Hall, 305 East Main Street, Gaylord, 

Michigan. The hearing is to discuss a proposed amendment to an agreement for the transfer of 

property under Public Act 425 of 1984 between the City of Gaylord and Livingston Township.  The 

amendment would remove the following parcels from the agreement and return the parcels from 

the City of Gaylord to Livingston Township: 102-540-034-001-00, 102-540-026-002-00, 102-540-

034-002-00, 102-540-027-002-00. All four parcels are part of the Otsego Club. The amendment 

is at the request of the owner. 

All written and oral comments will be accepted.   

Jennifer Molski 

City Clerk 


